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Raul S. Villarreal

From: LLUSCBA <admin@lluscba.org>
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 12:00 PM
To: 'LLUSCBA'
Subject: Election of LLUSCBA Officers
Attachments: doc20131018095302.pdf

Dear LLUSCBA members, 
 
Election of Officers and three Board members will take place at our next Association meeting at La Posada 
Hotel-Philip V Room on October 30th.  The attachment contains the names of those proposed by your 
nominating committee as well as space for write in's.   
 
Those of you unable to attend but wish to vote, please send me your proxy vote form either via fax (956) 722-
8785, via email admin@lluscba.org, or it can also be dropped off at the Association Office (2310 San Bernardo 
Ave) no later than Tuesday, October 29, 2013. 
 
 
 
Most respectfully, 
 

Jannetth I Fuentes 
Administrative Assistant 
LLUSCBA, Inc. 
2310 San Bernardo 
Laredo, TX  78040 
  
admin@lluscba.org 
Tel: (956) 722-9898 
Fax: (956) 722-8785 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE 
10/30 – Association Meeting 
11/06 – Customs Meeting 
12/07 – Christmas Party! 
 

   
You are receiving this email because you or your company is a member of the LLUSCBA. The LLUSCBA is distributing information from various sources, some of which have 
instructed us to limit the distribution of the information to our members only.  The contents of this message are not intended for transmission to or receipt by anyone other 
than LLUSCBA members, unless the message clearly indicates that it may be distributed freely.  
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